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School News 
 
The end of year is fast approaching and this is the last newsletter for 

2020. We’d like to take this opportunity to thank Courtney Miles for her        

contribution to Glenorchy School over the past two years, and wish her all the 

best in her new position at Berninghampore School in Wellington. 
 

Our new Junior Room teacher, Miss Roshell Edlin, has visited Glenorchy 

School today to meet her new class before she starts teaching here at the    
beginning of next year. 
   
The Senior Room boys had a fun day out at the Boys Cricket                        

Tournament in Queenstown on Thursday 3 December. Thank you to the 

parents who provided transport for this. 
 
We are hopeful that the planned Junior Outing to the Routeburn track 
can take place tomorrow as we do not have a postponement day for this. 

If we are unable to go, we will consider walking around the Board walk                

instead and having lunch back at school.  
 
School Reports and Portfolio books will be sent home with your           

children on Monday 14 December. We hope you will enjoy looking back on 
what your children have been working on throughout the year.    
 

The children and staff are preparing for the Glenorchy School Prize      

Giving Evening which is on next Tuesday at 5:30pm. We look forward to 
seeing you all there. We were planning to have a shared supper, however we 
will confirm this with you by Friday as the Hall kitchen may not be available. 

 

On Wednesday 16 December, Glenorchy School will close at 12:30pm for 
the Christmas Holidays.                                                                                          

We wish our Year 8’s, Caitlyn, Ben and Toby, all the best for                                    
High School next year.    

                                                                               
Thank you everyone for all your support in what has been             

a very unusual year. We would like to wish everyone a very                                                                   
     

    Merry Christmas   

              and    

        Happy New Year. 
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Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 

T E R M  4     

I S S U E  5      

8 T H  
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